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On Thursday November 13th at 10:53 P.M, Sheriff Deputies were dispatched to a personal injury 

crash located on Bacon Road near Lake Wilson Road in Hillsdale Township. The preliminary 

investigation revealed that Terry Smith 58 of 5200 Bankers Road, Reading Michigan was 

traveling West on Bacon Road when the vehicle left the road and overturned. Smith was injured 

and transported to the Hillsdale Community Health Center by Reading Emergency. The driver 

was wearing a seat belt and the icy roadway may have contributed to the crash. The accident 

remains under investigation. 
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